From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: 7171 Hart Highway

From: Patrice Moonie <*REDACTED*>
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 10:04 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: 7171 Hart Highway

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and

trust the sender and know the content is safe.

| am opposed to this project. There is a high school and elementary school which already causes traffic congestion. More
traffic around the 2 schools will not be safe for the kids. We do not have sidewalks, proper lighting, and in the winter the

streets get more narrow due to the snow.

The proposed area is not able to accommodate the amount of traffic that it will create. I live in the Hart because of less

people and less traffic.

The building of the proposed project will cause construction noise in a large surrounding area including my

neighbourhood for a few years.

Patrice Moonie
7457 Kinchen Dr



